
Port Perry Office Reopening for 
Vaccine Order Pick Up 

The Durham Region Health Department (DRHD) is pleased to announce the reopening of the Port 
Perry office for vaccine order pick up effective September 23, 2022. Healthcare providers wishing to 
pick up orders from the Port Perry office should submit routine, high-risk, and batch order forms via fax 
to the Port Perry office at 905-982-0840. Vaccine returns will also be accepted.  

Due to vaccine storage & handling requirements, COVID-19 vaccine orders are available for pick up at 
the Port Perry office on Tuesdays only. If you are interested in ordering COVID-19 vaccines for the first 
time, please email covidvaccine@durham.ca. Looking ahead to Fall, the influenza vaccine will be 
available at the Whitby and Port Perry locations through online ordering. Stay tuned for additional 
information.  

Please refer to chart below for ordering methods and pick up locations: 
Order Type Order By Pick-up Location 

Routine Vaccines Fax only Whitby or Port Perry 
High-risk Vaccines Fax only Whitby or Port Perry 
School-based Vaccines Fax only Whitby or Port Perry 
COVID-19 Vaccines Online only Whitby or Port Perry (Tues only) 
Influenza Vaccines Online only Whitby or Port Perry 

Updated order forms can be found on durham.ca/hcp (Found under “Forms” > “Order”). 

Whitby, ON 
Address: 605 Rossland Road East 

Phone: 905-668-7711 
Fax: 905-666-6214 

Hours: 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM 

Port Perry, ON 
Address: 181 Perry Street 

Phone: 905-985-4889 
Fax: 905-982-0840 

Hours: 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM 

Thank you for your support as we restore regular programming. We look forward to moving ahead 
together. 

September 23, 2022 
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